
 
 
 
 
 

FEDERAL ENERGY REGULATORY COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20426 

 February 27, 2020 
 

OFFICE OF ENERGY PROJECTS 
 

Projects No. 2333-091 – Maine 
Rumford Falls Hydroelectric Project 
Rumford Falls Hydro, LLC 

 
 
VIA FERC Service 

 

Re: Scoping Document 2 Not Warranted 
 

To the Parties Addressed: 
 

On November 19, 2019, we issued Scoping Document 1 (SD1) for the Rumford 
Falls Hydroelectric Project.  We provided interested agencies, non-government 
organizations and the public the opportunity to help identify the scope of issues to be 
addressed in the Environmental Assessment.  We said that we would incorporate any 
comments into a second scoping document (SD2), if warranted. 

 
While we received several comments during the scoping process, they do not 

affect the content of SD1.  Therefore, we will use SD1 to prepare the Environmental 
Assessment and not issue SD2. 

 
Any questions about the scoping process should be directed to Ryan Hansen at 

ryan.hansen@ferc.gov or at (202) 502-8074. 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

David Turner, Chief 
Northwest Branch  
Division of Hydropower Licensing 
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